
From: Harwood, Paul
To: Tilbury2
Subject: Fao Robert Ranger - Tilbury 2 Highways England Attendance at Accompanied Site Visit, April Issue Specific

Hearings and Compulsory Acquisition Hearing
Date: 19 March 2018 15:50:32

Dear Mr Ranger
 
My colleague Janice Burgess will attend the Accompanied Site Inspection to
locations in and near to the Proposed Development in Thurrock on Monday 16
April 2018. We suggest that the Panel should inspect the Asda roundabout,
preferably at lunchtime when pedestrian activity is particularly evident.
 
Highways England will attend:
 

·         The Issue Specific Hearing on Planning Policy and Environmental Matters
on 18 April

·         The Issue Specific Hearing on socio-economic issues, technical and other
environmental matters on 19 April

·         We may also attend the Compulsory Acquisition Hearing on Friday 20
April, depending upon the outcome of our discussions with the Applicant
between now and then.

 
Please direct any reply to this email to planningse@highwaysengland.co.uk .
 
Paul Harwood, Regional Lead Spatial Planning
Highways England | Bridge House | 1 Walnut Tree Close | Guildford | Surrey | GU1 4LZ
Mobile: + 44 (0) 7713 146 385
Web: https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england
 
 

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for
use of the recipient/s named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other
use of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it.
 
Highways England Company Limited | General enquiries: 0300 123 5000
|National Traffic Operations Centre, 3 Ridgeway, Quinton Business Park,
Birmingham B32 1AF | https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-
england | info@highwaysengland.co.uk
 
Registered in England and Wales no 9346363 | Registered Office: Bridge House,
1 Walnut Tree Close, Guildford, Surrey GU1 4LZ 
 
Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.
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